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Volume 5 Issue  2 

Report on the February 2006 Advanced Study Weekend 

The advanced study weekend held February 3rd ,4th, and 5th was an outstanding success 
with more than 120 people enjoying each other’s company, the fabulous food and the na-
tion’s top speakers on health. 

Some people say they can’t follow the diet because the foods don’t taste good. After this 
weekend that is no longer a valid excuse for these folks.  With meals consisting of two 
entrees, four salads, two soups, many side dishes and three different desserts, partici-
pants received a real education on what can be made fast, familiar and delicious. 
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After sugar, gluten is the second most prevalent food sub-
stance in Western civilization. Traditionally, gluten is defined as 
a cohesive, elastic protein that is left behind after starch is 
washed away from wheat flour, and is actually made up of 
many different proteins.  A wheat grain consists of 3 layers: the 
outer husk, the germ and the endosperm or “white flour.”  This 
“white flour” portion, which constitutes about 70% of the grain, 
contains the potentially toxic gluten for those people with CD. 
The rubbery strands you see when you knead dough to make 
bread is gluten.  Pure wheat gluten, made by rinsing wheat 
flour with water until all that remains is the concentrated pro-
tein, is used as a meat substitute, and is called seitan (say-
tan). On a vegetarian menu you will see this replacement re-
ferred to as mock-duck, -chicken, -fish or -beef. 
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The next weekend will be a 5-day program dedicated to Maximum Weight Loss, May 17 to 21, 2006.  The next ad-
vanced study weekend with new information and speakers will be in the fall of 2006.  The 10-day live-in program runs 
nearly every month—this is the safest and most effective way to get off all your unnecessary medications and get your 
life back under your control.  See www.drmcdougall.com for more details. 

For information on weekends and 10-day live-in programs please write Heather at heather@drmcdougall.com or talk 
to Carol at (800) 941-7111 or (616) 874-8155. 

The August 2006 Costa Rica Adventure Trip is sold out.  But we hope to repeat a similar expereience in February of 
2007. 

Sure, putting together a weekend like this is loads of work for the McDougall crew, but it is worth all our ef-
forts when we get feedback like this: 

“I just attended your February weekend seminar. I must say I was blown away with the content and quality 
of the presentations. It was just outstanding!  I recently moved to Santa Rosa from Michigan and had long 
wanted to attend one of your programs.” 

“Thank you again for a wonderful weekend – you all did an amazing job of providing fun, food and education 
with a great bunch of people.  We always have the best time up there.” 

“Dan (Piraro, creator of the Bizarro cartoon strip) was hysterical, and the dinner was so delicious!  I went 
back Sunday morning to see Alex for the first time. She is so wonderful!” 


